
Minutes of the Brighton Planning Commission meeting held at 4:00PM on 

Monday, August 17, 2015, in the town hall in Island Pond.  Attending were Jeanne 

Gervais, Stacey Roese, Jerry Goupee, Bill Hawkins, and Joel Cope. 

 

1.  Jeanne Gervais called the meeting to order at 4:00 PM. 

2. The minutes of August 3, 2015 were approved. 

3. Joel informed the commission that the Town was working on a Hazard 

Mitigation Plan (HMP) with the help of NVDA, who has a small grant to 

develop such plans for a number of communities in their region.  Having an 

HMP adopted will mean an extra 7.5% funding in the event of a FEMA 

declared disaster, such as the town has experienced in the last few years on 

the Head of the Pond Road intersection with Taylor Road.  Even though 

NVDA has a grant to help pay for their services, the Town is required to 

come up with a match that can be largely met with community involvement 

in the planning process, so it is important to try and get as many people to 

come to the meeting as possible.  The meeting is scheduled as a regular 

planning commission meeting on September 21, at 4 PM. 

4. There being no other business, the meeting was adjourned at 4:30. 


